
15 August 2019 
 

Item 20 

Parking - No Parking - Douglas Street, Redfern 

2018/560713 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the eastern 
side of Douglas Street, Redfern between the points 58.8 metres and 64.8 metres (one car 
space) north of Phillip Street, as “No Parking”. 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney [Insert] [Insert] 

Roads and Maritime Services [Insert] [Insert] 

NSW Police – Redfern PAC [Insert] [Insert] 

Representative for the Member for Newtown [Insert] [Insert] 

 

Advice 

This Item was deferred. 

Background 

A resident of Douglas Street, Redfern has requested consideration of a “No Parking” 
restriction in the street to ensure unobstructed access to their property. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


